
 
 

Our Prayer and Self Denial Program was held on Saturday, 

February 16th.  The money from this offering will be used 

this year to support teaching of women, teens, and youth re-

garding financial responsibility. 

 
We are preparing for the Lenten Lunches during Holy Week.  Please consider what time 

you can make available to help.  Wanna Lee will be scheduling our helpers.  You do not 

have to be a current member of UMW to help with the lunches.  If you would consider be-

ing part of our team please call Wanna Lee. 

 
RESPONSIBILITY is our word for March.  We can and are making a difference.  God 

has a plan that sometimes reaches outside our comfort zone.  When women get a NO-

TION!! And take action the world can be changed.  Susan Anthony had a NOTION and 

now women can vote.  Rosa Parks had a NOTION.  Clara Barton, Mother Teresa and a 

young girl that was shot by the Taliban for wanting to go to school.  Remember if God 

calls you, he will be there with you every step of the way. 

 

 
Jeremiah 29: 11, “For I know the plans I have for you”, declares the Lord,   

“plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”   

 

Donations for Lenten Lunches 
 

The Lenten Lunches will again be provided by the United Method-

ist Women from Monday, March 25 to Thursday, March 28.  The 

proceeds from this project go to our mission commitments as a 

UMW.  We are asking for the congregation’s help to supply 

some of our needs for these lunches.  We need 6 bags of Great 

Northern Beans (1 lb. each), and 12 bags of potatoes (5 lbs. 

each).  There will be a sign-up sheet in the fellowship room on the 

kitchen door to let us know how many supplies we can count on from the congrega-

tion.  We would appreciate all the donations by March 17.    
 

Thank you,                    

UMW 


